
NEW HORIZONS: ORIENTATION DAY PROGRAMME 

An orientation programme was organized in for the first year B.Tech students on 29th August, 

2024. 

Orientation Day is not just about information, but inspiration. It serves as a launch pad for a 

rewarding and enriching experience. We wish all participants a successful start and 

encourage them to make the most of the opportunities ahead. 

The Orientation Day Programme for first-year B.Tech students was successfully conducted to 

welcome the incoming batch and provide them with a comprehensive introduction to 

academic life and campus culture. The event aimed to ease the students' transition into 

engineering education and to instil a sense of confidence, motivation, and belonging. 

The programme commenced with a formal welcome address delivered by the Principal, Dr 

SS Rao who extended heartfelt greetings to the students and their parents. The Principal 

emphasized the importance of dedication, discipline, and continuous learning, and 

encouraged students to make the most of the opportunities offered by the institution. 

Following the welcome address, the Heads of Departments, Dr VM Reddy, Dr Sujatha, Dr 

Shanthi, Dr Naveen, Dr Kamal and senior faculty members were introduced. They provided 

insights into the academic framework, departmental activities, and the various support 

systems available to students. The academic coordinators elaborated on the B.Tech 

curriculum structure, credit system, examination patterns, and academic regulations. 

A detailed presentation on student welfare services, anti-ragging policies, mentorship 

schemes, and campus facilities was delivered by the Dean of Student Affairs. Students were 

also made aware of the importance of co-curricular and extracurricular engagement through 

student clubs, technical societies, and innovation platforms. 

The programme featured an interactive session where senior students shared their personal 

experiences, offering practical advice and encouragement to the freshers. This was followed 

by a campus tour, allowing the new students to familiarise themselves with key facilities such 

as laboratories, classrooms, the central library, hostels, and recreational areas. 



The event concluded with a question-and-answer session, during which students and parents 

had the opportunity to interact directly with the faculty and administration, clarifying any 

queries or concerns. 

Overall, the Orientation Day Programme successfully laid the foundation for a positive and 

enriching educational journey. It fostered an atmosphere of openness, guidance, and 

enthusiasm, marking a memorable beginning for the first-year B.Tech students. 

 


